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Reference:   FOI.2220.19 

Subject:    Dress code policy 

Date of Request: 23 December 2019 
 

Requested: 
 
I was wondering if you have any available uniform and dress code policies specific to Hywel Dda 
Local Health Board. 
 
Response: 
 
This information is already within the public domain therefore Hywel Dda University Health Board 
(UHB) has applied an exemption under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, as the 
information is accessible by another means.  

 
For ease of reference please click on the attached link which will take you directly to the dress code 
policy: 
http://www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/documents/862/139-UniformPolicy.pdf 
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